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Ship Security Awareness and
Seafarers with Designated
September 15th, 2018 - Scope
This model course is intended
to provide the knowledge
required for seafarers with
designated security duties in
connection with a Ship
Security Plan SSP to perform
their duties in accordance
with the requirements of
chapter XI 2 of SOLAS 74 as
amended the ISPS Code and
section A VI 6 of the STCW
Code as amended'
'Security Awareness Training
for Seafarers with Designated
October 1st, 2018 - This
course is meant for every
seafarer who is designated to
perform security duties on
board including anti piracy
and anti armed robbery related
activities''Seafarers with
designated security duties and
security
September 21st, 2018 -
Seafarers with designated
security duties and security
awareness 01 09 2015 in E
Learning Distance learning
Maritime Safety and Security
Courses by Tranvåg Maritime
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Seafarers with designated
security duties and security
awareness'
'Security Awareness Training
for Seafarers Maritime
Security
October 9th, 2018 - This
course is meant for all
seafarers and is meant to
produce the data needed to
alter personnel with basic
security awareness in support
of the Ships Security arrange'

'Security Awareness STC KNRM
EN
September 30th, 2018 - Here
you can simply book your
Security Awareness training
directly with worldwide
coverage designated security
duties to enhance ship
security en abling them to
contribute to the enhancement
of maritime security through
heightened awareness and the
ability to recognize security
threats and to respond
appropriately This applies to
all'

'561N Maritime Security
Awareness MPT Maritime
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October 10th, 2018 - It
satisfies requirements for all
seafarers to obtain maritime
security awareness level
training If you are a seafarer
listed on the station bill as
having specific duties related
to security or as the ship
security officer please see
alternative courses or contact
an MPT Career Counselor for
guidance'

'STCW Security Courses Marlins
Online Shop
October 10th, 2018 - Home STCW
Training STCW Security Courses
Marlins STCW Security Courses
vary according to Security
duties will usually be
allocated to you by the Ship
Security Officer If you are
not sure you must check with
your company before continuing
STCW Security Awareness for
Seafarers Liberia Flag
Approved 60 00 STCW Security
Awareness''Security Awareness
Training for Seafarers with
Designated
October 11th, 2018 - The
Security Awareness Training
for Seafarers with Designated
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Security Duties is known in
Brazil as the EBCP This course
is exclusively for Maritime
Professionals as opposed to
its counterpart the CFPN which
is for all seafarers'
'Vulnerability Training AMSA
Accredited Security Training
October 11th, 2018 - Ship
Security Officer Designated
Security Duties and Facility
Security Officer Training
Training are available on a 24
hr basis In order to enrol
immediately you will have to
click on the course you would
like to enrol in on the home
page Designated Security
Duties Ship Security Officer
Security Awareness and then
follow the prompts
to''SECURITY AWARENESS
TRAINING ? Poseidon Maritime
College
October 7th, 2018 - SECURITY
AWARENESS TRAINING FOR ALL
SEAFARERS COURSE FRAMEWORK
SCOPE SSP to enhance ship
security in accordance with
the requirements of Chapter Xl
2 of SOLAS 74 as amended the
ISPS Code and section A Vl 6 1
of the STCW Code as amended
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OBJECTIVE'
'Security Awareness Notes 1
Improvised Explosive Device
October 11th, 2018 - Emergency
Preparedness Drills and
Exercises 6 1 Awareness of
contingency plans 6 2 Security
drills and exercises 1 2
Standard of competence for
security awareness training
Seafarers employed or engaged
in any capacity on board a
ship which is required to
comply with the provisions of
the ISPS Code on the business
of that ship as part of the'
'Security Awareness training
for all seafarers SA
September 23rd, 2018 -
Security Awareness training
for all seafarers SA Target
group All seafarers except for
SSO and those who are in
charge of specific security
tasks they must have followed
the Security Awareness SA
course''Security Awareness
Training for Seafarers with
Designated
October 4th, 2018 - Security
Awareness Training for
Seafarers with Designated
Security Duties Training
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course providing knowledge to
enhance ship security acc STCW
A VI 6 for seafarers with
Designated Security Duties'

'STCW Security Awareness for
Seafarers UK MCA Marlins
October 7th, 2018 - This
course also known as PSA is
intended for seafarers working
on board vessels who do not
have designated security
duties It is intended to give
you the required knowledge to
enhance maritime security
awareness by recognising
security threats and
understanding the need for and
methods of maintaining
security awareness and
vigilance''STCW Security
Awareness ? Marlins
October 11th, 2018 - Security
Awareness is intended for
seafarers and crew who do not
have designated security
duties It will give you the
required knowledge to enhance
maritime security awareness by
recognising security threats
and understanding the need for
and methods of maintaining
security awareness and
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vigilance'

'a SHIP SECURITY AWARENESS
TRAINING AND SEAFARERS WITH
August 27th, 2018 - SHIP
SECURITY AWARENESS TRAINING
AND SEAFARERS WITH DESIGNATED
SECURITY DUTIES The course
aims to provide the?trainees
the required standard of
competence to contribute to
the enhancement of maritime
security through heightened
awareness recognition of
security threats and how to
respond
appropriately''Seafarers
Proficiency in Security
Awareness Marine MTS
October 11th, 2018 - Seafarers
Proficiency in Security
Awareness Course Objectives
Known as the PSA and now
required for ALL seafarers
this course meets all the
requirements of STCW
Regulation VI 6 which becomes
mandatory in 2014'

'Security awareness Seagull
Maritime
October 7th, 2018 - Details
Before being assigned to
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shipboard duties all persons
employed or engaged on a
seagoing ship which is
required to comply with the
provisions of the ISPS Code
must receive approved security
related familiarization
training'

'Security Training for
Seafarers Global Maritime
Training
September 11th, 2018 -
Security Training for
Seafarers The International
Ship amp Port Facility
Security ISPS Code makes it
mandatory for companies to
implement a number of security
measures on board their ships
These mandatory requirements
are laid out in Part A of the
Code amp the non mandatory
guidelines are detailed in
Part B of the Code'

'Security Awareness for
Seafarers PSA Liberia Flag
September 17th, 2018 - This
course also known as PSA is
intended for seafarers working
on board vessels who do not
have designated security
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duties It is intended to give
you the required knowledge to
enhance maritime security
awareness by recognising
security threats and
understanding the need for and
methods of maintaining
security awareness and
vigilance'
'STCW Security Training
Mandatory for Seafarers
SAFETY4SEA
October 17th, 2013 - All
people employed or engaged on
a seagoing ship must receive
security related
familiarisation training
conducted by the ship security
officer or other equally
qualified person 2 All
seafarers must receive
approved security awareness
training or instruction that
can be conducted on board ship
or ashore'

'Security Awareness for all
Seafarers Shipgaz Training
October 9th, 2018 - Security
Awareness for all Seafarers A
VI 6 1 Mandatory minimum
requirements for security
related training and
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instruction for all seafarers
? Contribution to the
enhancement of maritime
security through heightened
awareness ? Recognition of
security threats'

'Panama Maritime Training
Services » Security Training
October 11th, 2018 - Security
Training For Seafares With
Designated Security Duties
Scope This course is designed
in compliance with the
International Convention on
Standards of Training
Certification and Watchkeeping
for Seafarers STCW 78 as
amended for all seafarers that
need instructions and
knowledge in security
awareness for seafarers with
designated security duties IMO
MODEL COURSE 3 26 according
to'

'Security Training for
Seafarers ClassNK English
October 11th, 2018 - In
addition to the security
related familiarisation
training security awareness
training must be undertaken by
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all seafarers without
designated security duties
employed or engaged in any
capacity on ships which are
required to comply with the
ISPS Code'
'Panama Maritime Training
Services » Security Awareness
October 9th, 2018 - Security
Awareness For All Seafarers
Scope This course is designed
in compliance with the
International Convention on
Standards of Training
Certification and Watchkeeping
for Seafarers STCW 78 as
amended under the regulation
VI 6 paragraphs 1?3 Section
A?VI 6 paragraph 4 and Table
A?VI 6?1 ?IMO Model Course 3
27 and Chapter'
'SHIP SECURITY AWARENESS
TRAINING AND SEAFARERS Course
October 5th, 2018 - SHIP
SECURITY AWARENESS TRAINING
AND SEAFARERS WITH DESIGNATED
SECURITY DUTIES Learning
Outcomes References 1 know how
to maintain the conditions set
forth in a ship security plan
1 1 know the maritime security
terms including elements that
may relate to piracy and armed
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robbery'
'Proficiency in Designated
Security Duties PSDS
July 21st, 2016 - It is now
mandatory for all seafarers
engaged or employed in any
capacity of ships under ISPS
code to take security
awareness training to acquire
the STCW certificate of
proficiency in security
awareness'

'SHIP SECURITY AWARENESS
TRAINING AND SEAFARER WITH
October 10th, 2018 - 5 3
Maritime security levels and
their impact on security
measures and procedures aboard
ship and in the port
facilities 5 4 Security
reporting procedures 5 5
Procedures and requirements
for drills and exercises under
relevant conventions codes and
IMO circulars'
'Azalea Maritime Security
Awareness Training for All
October 2nd, 2018 - Those who
successfully complete this
course should achieve the
required standard of
competence enabling them to
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contribute to the enhancement
of maritime security through
heightened awareness and the
ability to recognize security
threats and to respond
appropriately''STCW Security
Awareness Training for All
Seafarers Course
October 7th, 2018 - Seafarers
or other shipboard personnel
required to meet the minimum
standards of competence in
Basic Safety Training
Seafarers or other shipboard
personnel required to meet the
requirements of Clause 5 5
Training for all regularly
assigned personnel maritime
crew and other special
personal of IMO Resolution A
1079 28'
'Ship Security Officer
Certificate Security Awareness
September 10th, 2018 -
training in accordance with
regulation VI 6 Security
Awareness Training or Security
Training for Seafarers with
Designated Security Duties of
the STCW 78 Convention as
amended Certificate of
proficiency issued in
accordance with regulation VI
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6 of the STCW 78 Convention as
amended''STCW Proficiency in
Maritime Security Awareness
Clyde
October 11th, 2018 - STCW
Proficiency in Maritime
Security Awareness MSA is
designed to provide those on
board merchant vessels who do
not have designated security
duties with the essential MSA
training which meets the
knowledge understanding and
proficiency requirements as
set out in the STCW Code'
'ST VINCENT AND THE GRENADINES
Svg Marad
October 11th, 2018 - St
Vincent and The Grenadines
registered vessels to which
the ISPS Code applies This
regulation requires all
seafarers on ships subject to
the ISPS Code to have received
security related training and
instruction relevant to their
assigned duties on board''Ship
Security Awareness Training
and Seafarers w
September 13th, 2018 - Ship
Security Awareness Training
and Seafarers w Designated
Security Duties SSAT with SDSD
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ENDED by National Maritime
Polytechnic'

'STCW Security Awareness SA
FMTC Schiphol Amsterdam
October 12th, 2018 - STCW
Security Awareness Book Last
booked 22 minutes ago The STCW
Security Awareness SA training
is meant for anyone who works
at sea that have not been
assigned to carry out the
protection tasks according to
the shipping protection plan'
'Security Awareness Training
for all Seafarers STW16
October 13th, 2018 - Security
Awareness Training for all
Seafarers STW16 course
delegates will gain and
demonstrate to a level of
competence enabling them to
contribute to the enhancement
of maritime security through
heightened awareness and the
ability to recognize security
threats and to respond
appropriately as set out in
STCW 78 as amended and code'

'Course Details Magsaysay
Training Center
October 8th, 2018 - ?Seafarers
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who have already completed the
Ship Security Officer IMO
Model Course 3 19 under the
2006 Amendments and attended
the updated SSO Model Course 3
19 in accordance with the 2010
Manila Amendments and those
who completed the 2012 Edition
are exempted from this course'

'Security Awareness Training
for All Seafarers Shelter
Cursos
October 11th, 2018 - Security
Awareness Training for
Seafarers with Designated
Security Duties The Security
Awareness Training for
Seafarers with Designated
Security Duties is known in
Brazil as the EBCP This course
is exclusively for Maritime
Professionals as opposed to?'

'MCA Approved Ship Security
Course SSO PDSD PSA Glasgow
October 9th, 2018 - The
following MCA approved
Security Courses are delivered
at Glasgow Maritime Academy
LLP security awareness
training for all seafarers mca
approved sso training maritime
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security courses security jobs
on ships security jobs on
ships ship security awareness
training ship security
training international ship
and port security'
'Ship Security Awareness
Training amp Seafarer w
Designated
October 1st, 2018 - The course
will provide the participants
the required standard
competence to contribute to
the enhancement of maritime
security through heightened
awareness recognition of
security threats and how to
respond appropriately enabling
them to undertake their
assigned duties under the Ship
Security Plan SSP in
accordance with the
requirements of Chapter XI 2
of SOLAS 74 as amended the
ISPS'
'Security Awareness Training
for All Seafarers
September 14th, 2018 - Those
who successfully complete this
course should achieve the
required standard of
competence enabling them to
contribute to the enhancement
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of maritime security through
heightened awareness and the
ability to recognize security
threats and to respond
appropriately'
'Security Awareness Training
for all Seafarers STCW VI 6
October 11th, 2018 - Objective
Upon successful completion of
the course the candidates
should achieve the required
standard of competence
enabling them to contribute to
the enhancement of maritime
security through heightened
awareness and the ability to
recognize security threats and
to respond appropriately'
'Security Training for
Seafarers ADOMS
October 10th, 2018 - In
addition to the security
related familiarisation
training security awareness
training must be undertaken by
all seafarers without
designated security duties
employed or engaged in any
capacity on ships which are
required to comply with the
ISPS Code''Maritime Security
Awareness IMO Model 3 27
Maersk Training

web1.ientry.com                             21 / 28



 
October 3rd, 2018 - Maritime
Security Awareness IMO Model 3
27 To qualify the student for
tasks on board vessels obliged
to follow the ISPS code
providing familiarity with
security measures in
accordance with paragraph one
of section A VI 6 of the
amended STCW Code 1978'
'STCW Training Security
Awareness Sea Career
October 1st, 2018 - Security
Awarness Training for All
Seafarers Seasecretary Bootle
Liverpool United Kingdom £120
GBP View Details Proficiency
in Security Awareness Seascope
Maritime Training Antibes
France ?180 EUR View Details
STCW Security Awareness Sea
And Land Training SALT
Services Ltd'

'SHIP SECURITY AWARENESS
TRAINING AND SEAFARERS WITH
October 2nd, 2018 - SHIP
SECURITY AWARENESS TRAINING
AND SEAFARERS WITH DESIGNATED
SECURITY DUTIES Note Day 1 1st
Period2nd AM Introduction Ship
Security Plan and the ISPS
code Current Security Threats
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and Patterns Maritime Security
Policy Security
Responsibilities Emergency
Preparedness Drills and
Exercises'

'Maritime Security Awareness
Training Course
October 10th, 2018 - Maritime
Security Awareness Training
Course Stories about pirate
attacks terrorism stowaways n
Recognition of security
threats n To enable all
seafarers to meet the minimum
standard and the IMO Model
Course 3 27 Course outcomes n
On successful completion of
the course candidates will
have a good awareness of
maritime security and'
'Security Awareness Training
for all Seafarers DNV GL
October 11th, 2018 - Security
Awareness Training for all
Seafarers Training course
providing knowledge to enhance
ship security acc STCW A VI 6
1 for all seafarers'
'STCW Proficiency for
Seafarers with Designated
Security
October 11th, 2018 - This
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course is designed to give
those undertaking designated
security duties on board a
ship the essential education
and training which meets the
knowledge understanding and
proficiency requirements set
out in the STCW Code and
supporting chapter XI 2 of the
annex of the International
Convention for the Safety of
Life at Sea SOLAS 1974 and the
ISPS Code'
'
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